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Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Potential Single Failure of Auxiliary Pressurizer Spray

Reference: NRC Letter, C. O. Thomas to A. E. Scherer, dated March 27, 1984

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

The reference forwarded a request for information concerning a potential single
failure in the auxiliary pressurizer spray system. C-E has completed a
preliminary review of the information requested and the effort required for
responding to this request has commenced. The information requested is
expected to be provided to the NRC in September 1984.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me or Mr. T. J. Collier of my
staf f at (203) 285-5215.

Very truly yours,

COMBUSTION ENGINEERING, INC.

_ 't
A. E. Scherer
Director
Nuclear Licersing

AES:las
cc: K. Eccleston, NRC Project fianager
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